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22/12/2021  16:20:082021/4224/P OBJ thomas symes for 

Belsize Society

The proposals for the side and rear appear acceptable but the proposed rooflights on the front elevation will 

spoil the roofscape of the existing building which has not been altered to date, unlike many unsightly dormers 

and rooflights elsewhere in the road.
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